
Dear Esteemed Parents,


I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As we stand on the threshold of a new academic year at PS 134, we 
are thrilled to introduce you to an extraordinary opportunity that promises to transform your child's educational journey - the 
NIA Program. 


At PS 134, we are dedicated to nurturing well-rounded individuals who not only excel academically but also grow socially and 
emotionally. We understand that a comprehensive education extends beyond textbooks and tests, and this is where the NIA 
Program shines.


The NIA Program has been meticulously designed to bolster your child's academic performance while fostering social growth 
in a dynamic and nurturing environment. In addition to providing homework support tailored to our school curriculum, the 
NIA Program offers an array of enriching activities varying from sports, and art practices, to SEL (Social Emotional Learning) 
and academic enhancement. These activities are not just about fun; they are designed to develop teamwork, discipline, 
creativity, and confidence - qualities that will serve your child for life. Imagine your child embarking on educational trips that 
expand their horizons and spark their curiosity about the world around them. Visualize them engaged in hands-on 
experiences that ignite their passion for learning and discovery. Taking place during after school hours (2:40 PM - 5:30 PM), 
starting September 18th, the NIA Program is committed to providing these fun and enriching experiences that go beyond the 
classroom, creating well-rounded individuals ready to take on the challenges of the future.


We understand that investing in your child's education is a significant decision. The annual fee of $3300 may seem 
substantial, but when you consider the unparalleled benefits your child will gain, it transforms into an investment in their 
potential and success. The NIA Program's dedicated team of educators and support staff will ensure that every dollar you 
invest is channeled toward providing the best possible outcomes for your child.


Research consistently shows that students who engage in such comprehensive programs not only excel academically but also 
develop critical life skills that are indispensable. The NIA Program is poised to foster creativity, critical thinking, effective 
communication, and collaboration – skills that will shape your child and their future. 


Your thoughts, questions and concerns are important to us, please reach out to us at any time that is convenient to you at 
nia.ps134@niabklyn.org or call/ text at 347.675.5174. Thank you for entrusting PS 134 with your child's education. With 
your partnership, we can guarantee a brighter future for your children. 





Kind Regards,


Loubna Aly

NIA Program Director, PS 134
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Please scan QR code on your smart phone to register 
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